APTA Pediatrics Course Attendee Information
The Academy of Pediatric Physical Therapy, Inc, is a 501(c)(6) not-for-profit organization with headquarters in Alexandria, Virginia, and a component organization of the American Physical Therapy Association. 
APTA Pediatrics does not discriminate on the basis of disability in its services, programs, or activities, nor does it discriminate on the basis of disability in its hiring or employment practices and complies with the ADA title I employment regulations. APTA Pediatrics is committed to creating a learning environment that is accessible to the widest possible audience. If you are unable to access APTA Pediatrics materials and need assistance, please contact info@pediatricapta.org.  
APTA Pediatrics also does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, gender, gender expression, age, national origin, marital status, sexual orientation, or military status, in any of its activities or operations.
APTA Pediatrics reserves the right to cancel this event, in which case all monies paid will be reimbursed. If you need to cancel your registration, please do by written request to info@pediatricapta.org at least 4 weeks prior to the start of the course and allow 4 weeks for reimbursement. A processing fee of $50 will be applied.  After 4 weeks prior to the course, no refunds will be allowed. Substitutions of registrations are permitted up to 2 weeks prior to the course by written request (only one substitution is permitted per original registrant). Refunds cannot be given for no-shows.
APTA Pediatrics may collect information, such as your first and last name, email address, and postal address that you provide when you interact with us and use such data for editorial and feedback purposes, for marketing and promotional purposes, for a statistical analysis of users’ behavior, for product development, for content improvement, to customize the content and layout of the site, or to notify you about updates to the site. Aggregate data on users’ home servers may be used for internal purposes such as researching and identifying market segments and needs. For more information, see APTA’s Privacy Policy (https://www.apta.org/web/privacy-policy). 
Please note that photos or videos may be taken at the conference and may be used for promotional purposes by APTA Pediatrics; any photos or videos would be used only by APTA Pediatrics and would not be sold to third parties.
This Privacy Policy is subject to change. Questions may be directed to info@pediatricapta.org. 

